
Dear Prayer Partners, 

Thank you for your 
prayers and support! 
This past month has 
been quieter as we 
have based at our home 
church in Wisconsin 

during the week. We have been traveling to 
churches around the area on Sundays and 
Wednesdays as well as trips to Illinois, Iowa, and 
Indiana. We are thankful to the Lord for 
continuing to fill up our schedule for the fall. 

Treasure Island VBS  

Every year our home 
church has a float in 
4 local parades and 
James Ann enjoyed 
being able to help 
with decorating the 
float and preparing 
for VBS.  Thousands of VBS flyers are distributed 
and we are thankful for the small part we got to 
have in it! James kept busy dealing with the bus 
office. Ann worked in the church office with all 
the paperwork. We both enjoyed being with our 
home church and getting involved. Praise the Lord 
for the many that came and were saved! 

Support Update 

James has been filling up 
my days calling pastors and 
working on getting 
meetings. Although it can 
feel slow sometimes, it is a 
blessing to be doing what 

we know the Lord has called us to. Praise the Lord 
our support is almost to 10%! Over the past month 
we have been 
Thank you to all 
of you who have 
had us in to 
present our 
ministry. It has 
been a blessing to be with you! 

Family Happenings 

Elsie Joy is already 
almost 7 months old. 
She is trying to 
accomplish crawling 
as well as trying 
some ‘big people’ 
food! 

Technology has been a 
blessing as her 
grandparents, both in 
Japan and Peru, have been 
able to see her grow. 

 

She has quite the 
personality and 
enjoys making 
people think they 
are her favorite! 

 


